
 

OFGS Spring Meeting 2021 

The OFGS Spring Meeting took place at Bishop’s Stortford Golf Club on Thursday, 27th May. This 
was our first visit to Bishop’s Stortford and attracted a field of 20 players ranging in age from 20-84! 

It was very encouraging to have five U25 members playing and this certainly brought the average 
age down! Hopefully the trend will continue and we shall see an even better response for the Autumn 
Meeting in September at Aldeburgh. In fact, they not only turned up, but walked off with the two 
pieces of silverware on offer!  

We were well looked after by the local staff and all enjoyed an excellent lunch and social gathering 
followed by the AGM. With the energy of youth the five U25 youngsters also managed to play a 
further 9 holes after the AGM! 

The full results were as follows:- 

Captain’s Cup & Prize  Sam Mermagen 39 points  

Minter Cup (Scratch)  Jake Swinburn 27 points 

1st Div 1   Barry Hitchcock 36 points  

2nd Div 1   Jonny Newton  31 points    

1st Div 2   Chris Aylott  33 points   

2nd Div 2   John Ellerby  31 points    

 

Jonny Newton has agreed to carry on Captaining the 1st Team for the Halford Hewitt while Michael 
Schneidau will carry on running the Cyril Gray team. Hugh Curle has agreed to carry on running the 
team for the Grafton Morrish and will also be organising our team for the fixture against Aldeburgh 
GC this year. James Brocks is organising our team for the fixture against the College. 

At the AGM James Brocks agreed to carry on as Captain for 2022, having lost most of 2020 to Covid-
19. It was also agreed that we would like to return to Bishop’s Stortford for our Spring Meeting next 
year and a date has been agreed – Friday, 6 May. 

 

 


